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1. At the 29
th

 session of the Sub-Committee of Experts on the Globally Harmonized 

System of Classification and Labelling of Chemicals, a proposal was put forward by the 

expert from Sweden regarding the use of precautionary statement P502 for the hazard class 

“Explosives” (see documents ST/SG/AC.10/C.4/2015/5 and UN/SCEGHS/29/INF.20). 

Based on discussions during that session, a new proposal is presented by the expert from 

Sweden (see document ST/SG/AC.10/C.4/2015/9). 

2. The expert from France is proposing that such a document which enters in the scope 

of explosives of Class 1 should be examined too for any comment by the Working Group 

on Explosives during the 48
th

 session of the Sub-Committee of Experts on the Transport of 

Dangerous Goods. 
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